
 

North Perth Outlaws Lacrosse 
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

 
When does the season start and end?​
Practices/Skills and Drills begin in April with games commencing in May. For the 
paperweight age group, the season will come to an end mid-late July, with the 
remaining age groups wrapping up in early August with Provincials. 
 
How often will my child be on the floor? 
Typically each team plays twice a week, with a home game and an away game or a 
mixture of games and practices. ​
Zone playoffs take place throughout the week in July, and has the potential to add an 
extra game that week.​
 
Are there tournaments in lacrosse?​
Yes! Tournaments take place on the weekend and each team is registered in 1-2 
tournaments* throughout the season, as well as Provincials.​
North Perth Outlaws host a May Days tournament mid-May that every team participates 
in on top of the season tournaments. 
* This number is subject to change. 
 
Are there volunteer obligations within the organization?​
Yes. We ask that parents volunteer at our May Days tournament as well as committing 
to volunteer hours running the clock, completing the game sheet etc throughout the 
year. ​
The Manager of your childs team will send out a volunteer schedule, at which time you 
can sign up for the dates and times that work best for your family. ​
Other volunteer opportunities may arise as the season progresses and we thank you in 
advance for contributing to the success of our organization through your volunteer 
efforts.​
​
What arenas do we play out of?​
Our home centers are: Wingham, Listowel and Seaforth, however there may be a 
possibility to utilize other arenas based on availability. When travelling for away 
games within our zone, we go to: Arthur, Brantford, Cambridge, Centre Wellington 
(Fergus), Guelph, Kitchener-Waterloo, Owen Sound and West Grey (Durham).​



 

​
When and where is provincials?​
Provincials take place in Whitby/Oshawa/Pickering and surrounding area arenas. ​
The dates depend on your childs age group and are as follows:​
U9: Aug 3- 5 
U11: Aug 8-10​
U13: Aug 1-3​
U15: Aug 1-3​
U17: Aug 8-10​
U22: Aug 5-7 
 
What are the registration fees?​
Fee’s are based on age group and are as follows:​
Soft lacrosse and Paperweight: $50​
Rep Paperweight: $200​
U9: $450​
U11-U22: $475​
These fees include floor time, 1 tournament and Provincials ​
 
For families with 3 or more children registered, we offer 50% registration for the 
youngest children after 2 full registration fees are paid (ie. If you register a child in U11, U13 
and U9, your U9 child’s registration fee will be $225). If this applies to you, please contact Nicole 
Brown before registering your children at registrar@northperthoutlaws.ca 
 
What is the refund policy?​
​
You will receive a full refund, less the $50 non-refundable insurance fees, up until the 
Sunday before the start of try-outs.​
After said date, you will receive 50% of your paid fees, less the $50 non-refundable 
insurance fees, up to the Friday of the third week after the completion of the players 
representative assessment (ie. the player has had three full weeks of programming with 
their respective team).​
If a program is not offered for your child’s age group, you will be issued a full refund.​
Any other refund requests must be submitted to the executive for review. 
 

For any questions not addressed here, please contact Kyle Machan at 
president@northperthoutlaws.ca​
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